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Comments: Hello,

I wanted to write to express my concerns regarding the proposed mountain coaster. I regularly use Sandia

mountain for hiking, mountain biking and snow shoeing. It is a true privilege to have such a beautiful and

peaceful outdoor setting so close to Albuquerque. I am deeply concerned the coaster will negatively impact the

beauty and tranquility of the mountain and I am writing to request that the Forest Service protect our public lands

and do not allow the construction of the coaster. In the busy hustle of life the outdoors offers a true escape and a

way to mentally recharge by reconnecting with nature. The last thing that we need is a loud mechanical

apparatus disrupting the peace found in the Sandias. I implore the Forest Service to protect the public lands

above the profit motive of the ski resort. Thank you. 


